
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – MAY 20, 2010 

The Voice on the Net Coalition Announces 
New Board Members, Officers and Members 

The Voice on the Net Coalition (VON), the only trade association dedicated to 
advocating regulatory policies that promote and advance IP-enabled communications, 
today announced its new Board of Directors and officers for 2010-2011 and the addition 
of two new members.  

The new board members are Hank Hultquist – AT&T; Jeff Campbell – Cisco; 
Rick Whitt – Google; Ellen Schmidt – iBasis; Paula Boyd – Microsoft; Caitlin Clark-
Zigmond – New Global Telecom; Staci Pies – Skype; Amy Wolverton – T-Mobile; and 
Brendan Kasper – Vonage. 

The new officers are Caitlin Clark Zigmond – Chairman; Rick Whitt – President; 
Ellen Schmidt – Secretary; Brendan Kasper – Treasurer; Amy Wolverton – VP – Federal 
Regulatory; Staci Pies – VP, State Regulatory; and Kevin Minsky, Microsoft – VP, 
International Regulatory. 

The two new members are Vonage and Broadvox, both national VoIP providers.  
They join existing members AT&T, Cisco, Google, iBasis, Microsoft, New Global 
Telecom, Skype, T-Mobile, Vonage and Yahoo.  VON Coalition members are 
developing and delivering, the voice, video and data communications applications that 
are used over the Internet. 

“I look forward to working with our new board, officers and members on the 
important regulatory issues that will be confronting the IP communications industry this 
year,” VON Executive Director Glenn Richards said.  “Our diverse membership and 
unique focus on IP communications allows us to bring a fresh perspective to the 
important policy debates that will shape our industry for the next decade.” 

 

For additional information, contact 
Glenn Richards, Executive Director for the Voice on the Net Coalition 

at 202-663-8215 or glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com 

 

 

 


